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Artist impression of the new preschool at Wilkins Public School 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Progress summary 

Construction of the new preschool building on the grounds at Wilkins Public School is now finished and the school’s 
basketball courts have been upgraded to multipurpose courts.  

The Department of Education is continuing discussions with Inner West Council to determine the possibility of the 
council operating the new preschool facilities.  

Next steps 

The new building is ready for handover to the operator, once a new licence agreement is signed. Following this, the 
preschool operator will arrange a fitout of the new building before moving into their new facilities. 

Upgrades to kindergarten classrooms 

Once the new preschool is occupied, School Infrastructure NSW will refurbish the current preschool rooms into 
learning spaces for Wilkins Public School kindergarten. 

Thank you for your patience and support throughout the delivery of the new preschool and upgrade works.  
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